Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up Preschool is closed 8th-12th April for easter holidays.
Easter Walk is on the 17th April at 9:30am please join us on our walk and we would appreciate the sponsor forms to be returned to preschool. 
IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

[bookmark: _Hlk155357417][image: Where to Donate Clothes Before You Move — 8 Charities to Consider](Spring Term week 11)This week we’ve been enjoying the outdoors especially the nature garden making our potions, using our new test tubes, and mixing bowls. We have especially enjoyed the gutter pipes by racing our cars down them, we have been experimenting with different materials to see if things move fast or slower when we add items such as mud or water.
The children have shown lots of keen interest in the different arts and crafts, they have enjoyed drawing using the window markers and then washing them afterwards, we have been using the paint pens making our family pictures or self-portraits.
For cooking this week we made shortbread, we collected the ingredients and using the scales to weight out the ingredients, we spoke about the different numbers on the scales and the difference between wet and dry textures. The children enjoyed using the rolling pins and cookie cutters.
This week we received a book delivery, the children were very excited to listen to our new books throughout the week, they included the Oi frog series, with lots of rhyming words and phrases. 
We have been playing card games in small groups the children liked playing snap looking for the matching images and they have also really enjoyed bingo.
The breakfast and afterschool children have been enjoying playing sports on the field and making easter bunting for buzzard room, they have also enjoyed playing in the new play kitchen, making their games including restaurants taking each other’s orders and making playdough food to serve. 









We would greatly appreciate any clothes donations of sock as we are very low if your child has borrowed a pair of preschool socks, please could these be returned thank you for your continued support.Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE CRACKERS AND MALTLOAF PLEASE.
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